
CERAR Referral Pathway: CLA Placed by another authority 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Police to email: 

OLANotificationchildren@cumbria.gov.uk 

With details of young person 

All agencies notified about 

young person moving into 

Cumbria via Philomena 

Protocol 

Safeguarding Hub to send any 

notification where there is a CE 

Concern to the CERAR Inbox 

cerar@cumbria.gov.uk 

CERAR Team to make contact with placing authority to clarify 

the existing plan. CERAR Lead will add a CE Flag if appropriate. 

CERAR Coordinator to ensure the young person is placed on 

Vulnerability TRACKER – Young person will be monitored via 

level 2 meeting. 

The placing authority has overall responsibility for the 

management of child exploitation concerns. CERAR Lead will 

only make contact with the placing authority after the initial 

contact, if there is an escalation in risk or concern or the placing 

authority is not undertaking the work with the child/young 

person that is needed.  

CERAR to be notified when an out of county child moves out of 

Cumbria. FISCH to inform CERAR Inbox with following on 

address 

cerar@cumbria.gov.uk

CERAR Coordinator to remove child/young person from the 

Vulnerability TRACKER  
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